## **OUR LADY OF PURGATORY CHURCH**



Dear Parishioners and Friends of Our Lady of Purgatory:

I would like to welcome all the parishioners of OLOP to our new home and we welcome all our friends and first-time visitors to our new journey of faith.

It is only fitting to celebrate our first Divine Liturgy as we celebrate our new Liturgical year on the Sunday of the Consecration of the Church. Today marks the beginning of our new journey of faith. We pray to Our Lady that our new place of worship will continue to flourish and bring all people closer to her Son Jesus Christ.

As we commit ourselves on this Consecration Sunday, and as we place our bag of soil in the Garden of Our Lady, may this renew our spirit and lead us closer each day to Christ's sacrifice, unconditional love, and forgiveness.

I pray that our new home will serve this community for generations to come. May the founders and deceased members of Our Lady of Purgatory look down upon us with joy and hope, being mindful of the sacrifices they began over 100 years ago.

Welcome, once again, and may God continue to bless this beautiful parish and our friends forever.

In Christ, Fr. Vincent